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Pizza Day 

$2.50 
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Hat Day 

8 
 
 
 
 
 

9 10 
Grade 8 

Graduation 
Pictures 
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Pizza Day 
$2.50 
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Valentine’s Day 
Friendship Dance 
Red, Pink and 
White Day 
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Family Day – No 
School for Staff 

or students. 
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Pizza Day 

$2.50 
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Hot Dog Day 

$1.50 
Crazy Hair Day 
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Pizza Day 

$2.50 
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PD Day 

29 



Principal’s Message 
Due to ETFO sanctions, first term 
report cards and interviews will not be 
occurring at this time. All fieldtrips, 
hockey academy and learn to skate 
programs have been cancelled until 
further notice. 
 
Grade 8 graduation photos from 
Lifetouch will be 
occurring on Feb. 
10 at McKellar Park 
School in the 
morning. 
 
 
Grade 8 families will be receiving a 
Grade 9 course registration selection 
sheet.  Please review the courses with 
your child and the recommendations 
made. Please return to McKellar Park 
School with your child no later than 
February 20th. 
 
If you are aware of any children that 
will be turning 4 this year, please let 
them know we are accepting 
Kindergarten registration for the 
2020-2021 school year. Registration 
can occur online at lakeheadschools.ca. 
Don’t forget to press submit after 
applying online so that we receive your 
application
���� 

 
 
We were very fortunate to have 
received a Blessing Box donated and 

created by 
Giant Hearts 
and Westgate 
High School.  
If you have any 
donations of 
food, clothing 
or personal 

hygiene items, please send them our 
way and we will put them in the box to 
help support our school community. 
The Blessing Box in located in our 
front lobby
���� 
 
McKellar Park Facebook Page 
If you have a Facebook account 
search for 
McKellar Park 
Central School 
and like our page.  
When you like 
our page, you will 
automatically get 
notifications about events and 
activities about our school.  

Blessings in a Backpack 
If you would like your child to receive 
a “Blessing Bag” every Friday filled 
with some food, please let Mrs. 
Giertuga know at the office and we  
will be more than happy to add your 
child to the list of recipients. 
 
Draft an Athlete 
The 2020 National Special Olympic 
Winter Games will be hosted in 
Thunder Bay. Through fundraising 
efforts, McKellar Park School was 
able to draft an athlete from the 
Yukon who will be competing on Feb. 
26 to 28 at the Fort William Curling 
Club.  His name is Christopher Lee.  
We wish him all the best with his 
curling team who will be making their 
way to Thunder Bay, Ontario in just a 
few short weeks to compete. A huge 
thank-you to our school community for 
helping to make his dreams come true. 
For schedules and venue information 
please visit 
www.specialolympics2020.com 
 

 

http://www.specialolympics2020.com/

